
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
May 12, 2009 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND HAND DELIVERY 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84114 
 
Attention: Julie P. Orchard 
  Commission Secretary 
 
Re: Docket No. 09-2035-01: In the Matter of the Acknowledgement of PacifiCorp’s 

Integrated Resource Plan  
 
Dear Julie: 
  
 Please find attached the Motion for Protective Order and Request for Expedited 
Treatment of PacifiCorp in the above named matter.  An original and five copies of this filing are 
provided, and will be filed electronically today. 
 
 Communications regarding this petition should be addressed to: 
 

David L. Taylor 
Manager, Utah Regulatory Affairs 
Rocky Mountain Power 
201 South Main, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
E-mail: dave.taylor@pacificorp.com 

Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel 
Rocky Mountain Power 
201 South Main, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
E-mail: yvonne.hogle@pacificorp.com 

 
 Informal inquiries regarding this filing may be directed to Yvonne R. Hogle, Senior 
Counsel, Rocky Mountain Power at (801) 220-4050. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel 
 

Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel 
One Utah Center 
201 S. Main Street, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
801.220.4050 
801.220.3299 Fax 
 


